
 
 

GCU/COE/2024-25/119 Office of the Controller of Examinations 

Garden City University Campus, 

Bangalore – 560049 

Dated:6th August 2025 

NOTIFICATION 

SUB: Application for Fast-Track examination notification August 2025 – B. Tech (AI & 

ML, Cyber Security, Data Science-2022 batch)-Semesters I to VI. 

 

As per the Garden City University Examination rules and regulations clause 1.6 (f). It is hereby 

notified that following students of UG may apply for the Fast-track Examination in all the 

semesters. It is hereby notified to the students of 2022-2026 batch B. Tech that the fast-track 

examination for I to VI semester will be conducted during August 2025. 
 

The registration for the examination will be open from 7th August 2025 to 12th August 2025 on 

GRMS portal. 

 The registration fee for the fast-track examination will be Rs.3500/- per semester (Rupees 

Three thousand five hundred only) 
 

The students are hereby informed that no further extension of date for payment of examination 

fee will be entertained. 

 

The timetable for the examinations will be updated on the University website at 

www.gardencity.university by 14th August 2025. The Fast-track Examination will commence 

from 20th August 2025.   
 

 
 

                    By order 
 

 

 

 

Controller of Examinations 
 

Copy to 
 
 

1. PS to VC/Pro VC/Registrar/Controller of Examination/Finance officer, GCU 

2. All Deans and Heads of the Departments, GCU 

3. Campus Administrative Officer, GCU 

4. IT office, GCU 

5. Office copy 

 

http://www.gardencity.university/

